
Web Clock – Punching In/Out - Instructions 
Log into My UW System (located on bottom, right side of our website: www.uwsuper.edu 
 
When you have successfully logged into the system (HRS), please follow the instructions listed below: 

 

 

 
If you are experiencing issues with punching in or out, please send a screen shot of the issue to: 
studentemployment@uwsuper.edu.  


